
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Village of Holmen 
Planning Commission Meeting Cancellations 

 
 

 
The Holmen Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 27, 2012 at 6:30 PM in 
the Village Board Room at the Village Hall has been cancelled.   
 
Also, the Holmen Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Tuesday, December 25, 2012 at 6:30 
PM in the Village Board Room at the Village Hall has been cancelled 
 
The next scheduled Planning Commission meeting is January 29, 2013. 
 
 
 
Angela Hornberg 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 

      Posted 11/19/12 
10:00 a.m. 


